

## DIOCESE OF AITAPE

## OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATION VICAR

PO Box 179, Aitape 553, Sandaun Province, Papua New Guinea E-mail: kandwez@gmail.com Mobile: (+675) 70035689

## 19<sup>TH</sup> DECEMBER 2024

## **CHRISTMAS BREAK**

THIS NOTICE IS TO ALL STAFF OF THE DIOCESE OF AITAPE AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT CHRISTMAS BREAK BEGINS ON **FRIDAY**, **20**<sup>TH</sup> **DECEMBER 2024**. THIS IS THE TIME FOR THE ANNUAL VACATION FOR THE DIOCESAN STAFF.

THE GENERAL PUBLIC IS THEREFEORE TO TAKE NOTE THAT OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FOR THE CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS.

WORK SHALL RESUME ON MONDAY, 13<sup>TH</sup> JANUARY 2025.

THANKS, AND A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL.

Fr. Ayikade George, CSSp. Administration Vicar

